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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI
Port Blair
e-mail: esaajvs@hotmail.com
Fax.:/Ph.: 03192-231639, 03192-232247

QEEEAREERE®
Dated the  April, 2003

To,
Executive Engineer,
South Andaman Division,
APWD,
Port Blair.

Sub: Construction of double storied complex at Adibasera -reg.
Sir,

I am directed to state that a proposal has been kept in the Annual
Plan for construction of a double storied complex at Adibasera in place of the
existing of the single storied building.
The Executive Council mmesting of AAJVS met on 31" March 2003
e thispropasal oATe the~ags —itern—nm-thg—msecting, wherein the
\ Commissioner-cum-Secretary (Fin) had stated that APWD may conduct 2

feasibility study to assess the land available, cost of construction and other
technical aspects, so that the same may be placed for approval for release of
¢funds under the Special Central Assistance (Copy of minutes enclosed).
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You are therefore requested to kindly take up the matter and conduct a
feasibility study. Kindly treat this matter as most urgent.

Yours faithfully

Executive Secretary
JVS



